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December 3, 2021 
   

Student ID: A00434180 
  
Larry Antoku 

3314 Hydra St NE 
Lacey, WA 98516 

   
Dear Larry,    
  

In the midst of a global pandemic and during ongoing responses to the legacies of racism and 
oppression in our country, you have submitted an application and participated in the Interview 

Days for the Master in Teaching (MiT) at the Evergreen State College. We honor your decision 
to become a teacher in these times.    
  

We had a really strong applicant pool. Unfortunately, after careful review of your materials, we 
will not be able to admit you to the 2022-23 MiT cohort.   

  
We encourage you to continue building on your educative experiences if you want to continue to 
pursue teaching, and perhaps apply again next year.  

  
If you would like to set up a meeting to discuss your application, please get in touch with Luis 

Apolaya Torres, Assistant Director of the MiT Program, by 
emailing luis.apolaya_torres@evergreen.edu.  
  

Best wishes to you for all your future endeavors.   
  

Sincerely,    
  
Sonja Wiedenhaupt, Ph.D 

Kate Napolitan, Ph.D 
Michael Bowman, Ph.D 

Sunshine Campbell, Ph.D 
Leslie Flemmer, Ph.D 
Grace Huerta, Ph.D 

and Members of the Admissions Committee 

  


